
Sent on behalf of Dr. Patrick Culbert, Director of Curriculum 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
If you have any remaining curriculum change proposals that you haven’t already sent to me 
and/or the relevant program director, please send them to me by Friday, April 8. That will give 
the curriculum committee time to complete the necessary steps prior to the May 5th (3 pm) 
Forestry Faculty Council Meeting. 
 
Regards, 
 
Patrick 
 
Dr. Patrick D. Culbert 
Assoc. Professor of Teaching; Director of Curriculum – Faculty of Forestry 
University of British Columbia 
Department of Forest & Conservation Sciences 
3613 - 2424 Main Mall 
Vancouver, BC, Canada, V6T 1Z4 
 
patrick.culbert@ubc.ca 
(604) 822-2728 
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